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The children love to be 

outdoors, developing 

their gross motor 

skills. 

They have also 

enjoyed a trip to 

Valley Gardens, 

although the weather 

wasn’t on our side. 

We have had a big focus on 

subitising, counting and 

number recognition this term. 

The children have enjoyed 

joining in group activities and 

maths activities out in 

provision. 

We have really 

enjoyed sensory 

play and have 

become confident 

explorers. It does 

get messy and is 

great fun!  

Green Room- What a lot of 

Learning! 

 

In our chat times we 

continue to develop 

our love of reading; 

we have read a 

variety of books and 

are able to sit and 

listen intently to 

longer stories. 

The children have really 

enjoyed activities to help 

strengthen their fine 

motor skills such as pen 

disco, peg boards and 

developing scissor skills. 

 


